
 

Star of the Week Data Collection Sheet 

Your child will be bringing home 

a data collection sheet today 

for you to complete, this is to 

ensure that our records are up 

to date.  Please return the 

completed form to the school 

office no later than Friday 25th 

January 2019.  Thank you. 

 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘TRUST’ 

RecD -      Oliver  

RecP -      Emilia 

RecV/B -  Anna-May  

Y1L-         Musa  

Y1K -       Rafael 

Y1Mc-     Sam  

Y2K -      Isla  

Y2R -      Erina 

Y2B -      Gautham  

Y3E -    Kuziva  

Y3H -   Emmie  

Y3W - Grace  

Y4D – Erin     

Y4L -  Alfie 

Y4B -  Grace  

Y5C -  Krishna  

Y5B-  Isobelle  

Y6H -   Anisah  

Y6C -  Charlotte 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please ensure that all school uniform  

has your child’s name in it, by doing this 

we can get the items back to them. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 11th January 2019 

School closes on Friday 15th 

February & we return on Monday 

25th February 2019. 

Welcome Back 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events  

January 2019 

17th - Y2HB Class Assembly, 

9.00am. 

18th - L3 Bikeability (selected 

pupils only). 

21st - Healthy School Week. 

22nd - Y3 Liverpool World      

Museum. 

22nd - Chinese Visitors 

23rd - Y1 Knowsley Safari Park. 

24th - Y5CB Class Assembly. 

24th - Zumba Class Y3/4/5/6. 

29th - Y5 Liverpool World       

Museum. 

31st - Y1LM Class Assembly. 

 

 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Polite Reminder  

As the cold weather is    

upon us please send your 

child in with named coats, 

hat, scarf and gloves. 

All Children undertake morning tasks as 

soon as they come into the classroom, 

therefore, it is important that they arrive to 

school on time.   

Thank you for your continued support with 

this. 

 
 

Please send any email enquiries to  stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk  

and not the office account as this is not a monitored account. 

STUDENT RECOGNITION 

Cameron in Y2 saved up his pocket 

money over the year and he bought 

hampers for Penketh Fire Station, 

Warrington Police Station and    

Warrington A&E with the money, he 

also donated money to the         

Manchester Homeless charity so the 

homeless could get a Christmas   

dinner. 

Below are the tweets from those 

services: 

https://twitter.com/penkethfs/

status/1077129408727711744?s=21 

https://twitter.com/policewarr/

status/1077168212683513857?s=21 

https://twitter.com/alicee1500/

status/1077181655775961088?s=21 

Well done Cameron! 

STUDENT RECOGNITION 

Congratulations to one of our 

Y6 students 

who won the 

Primary 

School Girls’ 

cross country 

race which 

was held at 

Walton 

Gardens in 

December 

2018. 

 

CONSULTATION ON ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS FOR 

ACADEMIC YEAR 2020/2021 

Schools in Warrington are proposing to make 

changes to their admission arrangements for pupils 

joining from September 2020.  Please visit the 

Council’s website for more information.   

Proposed arrangements for admission to our 

school are available to view or download from our 

website.  For a paper copy, please speak to the 

school office. 

The consultation period runs from 6th December 

2018 until 31st January 2019. 

Admissions 
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